
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
25th November 2022 

 

Christmas Arrangements 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Christmas is almost upon us and we would like to share some details of the wonderful events throughout 

December. 

 

Christmas Performances 

 

All our indoor performances (Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) will be in the large hall and access 

will be via Lilly Hall Road only and entry through the Y5/6 entrance.   

 

The KS2 performances will be outdoor and after school and entry will be via Cliff Hill only.   

 

This year we are not issuing tickets, we will be checking off against the registers on entry. Each child is 

allowed 2 adults only due to Health and Safety regulations (babies & toddlers on knees is okay). During 

the performances we would like to politely remind parents that there is no photography or videoing.  

After the performance you are welcome to take photos of your children but these must be for personal 

use only and not shared wider. 

 

Date Classes Performance Timings 

Thursday 1st December  Reception Ladybirds & 

Nursery Bumblebees PMs 

It’s A Baby 2.30pm  

(prompt start) 

Friday, 2nd December Reception Caterpillars, 

Nursery Bumblebees AMs 

& Full Days 

It’s A Baby 9.30am 

(prompt start) 

Tuesday 6th December Year 1 Kestrels & Butterflies Humph the Camel 9.30am  

(prompt start) 

Tuesday 6th December Year 2 Badgers & Squirrels Humph the Camel 2.00pm 

(prompt start) 

Wednesday 7th December Year 3 & Year 4  Carol Concert – outdoors 

 

Children to wear school 

uniform but can wear 

Christmas hats/reindeer 

antlers or other Christmas 

accessories 

Children to arrive for 

5.15pm ready for a 

prompt 5.30pm start. 

Thursday 8th December Year 5 & Year 6 Carol Concert – outdoors 

 

Children to wear school 

uniform but can wear 

Christmas hats/reindeer 

antlers or other Christmas 

accessories 

Children to arrive for 

5.15pm ready for a 

prompt 5.30pm start. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Fayre – Monday 5th December – 3.30pm – 5.30pm (both school entrances open) 

 

Prices will vary, payment is by cash only on the night (please bring change if possible) 

Year Group Christmas Stalls / Items for Sale  

Our children have been working extremely hard on making gifts to sell. 

Friends of Maltby Lilly Hall  Wrapped Christmas chocolate lollies 

Raffle 

Personalised baubles 

Guess how many sweets in the jar 

Selection of toys 

Nursery & Reception Christmas tree decorations  

Lucky dip 

Name the bear 

Year 1 Personalised Christmas wreaths 

Hot chocolate reindeer and gingerbread men 

Year 2 Christmas decorations and ornaments 

Marshmallow snowmen & other delicious treats 

Year 3 Christmas magnets 

Year 4 Shortbread stars 

Christmas coasters 

Handmade baubles 

Year 5 Christmas fudge 

Wooden decorations 

Year 6 Christmas themed steady hand games (made in DT) 

Whole School Santa’s Grotto – come to see Santa – please book your slot using this link.  Limited 

spaces available – 2 minute slots only (if you have more than one child they can 

see Santa together – only one slot required) 

 

£2.00 per child – cash on the night     Santa’s Grotto Bookings 

Whole School Refreshments – hot and cold drinks available. 

 

Christmas Dinner Day – Wednesday 7th December - Reception to Year 6 

 

Other Christmas Dates Event 

Wednesday 7th December Reception to Year 6 Christmas Dinner Day – children can 

wear something Christmassy (hat, jumper, tinsel etc.) 

Thursday 8th December Christmas Jumper Day – children can wear something 

Christmassy (hat, jumper, tinsel etc.) 

Monday 12th December Year 1 & Year 3 Christmas Party Day – party clothes to be 

brought in a labelled bag. 

Tuesday 13th December Year 2 & Year 4 Christmas Party Day – party clothes to be 

brought in a labelled bag. 

Wednesday 14th December Nursery & Year 5 Christmas Party Day – party clothes to be 

brought in a labelled bag. 

Thursday 15th December Reception & Year 6 Christmas Party Day – party clothes to 

be brought in a labelled bag. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr Pease 

Principal 

https://lillyhall.schoolcloud.co.uk/

